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eyes=prlbiRsmiejasn.uk Dear Parents/Carers,
2 @*yes_primary Re: 28" March Concert - Postponed

JOL I am writing to let you know that BYMT have made the decision to postpone the HUB Concert
Ofsted and competition final on 28" March 2020.
Good
Provider They have booked a space at Langley Park Boys’ School on 20" June 2020 so please pencil
this into your diaries although it is still a provisional date as they cannot put any firm plans

in place at the moment.

Naace

They apologise for this postponement but hope you understand their decision in these

\{“\ % uncertain times.
B
S

WARD Yours sincerely,
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Miss Wilcox
Music Leader
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